
 

What is it 

A research study will be conducted to measure campus support for 
health living and working at UCR.  
 
Staff and faculty are encouraged to join this research study by 
participating in a focus group that will last for approximately 60 – 90 
minutes.  
 
The study is part of the UCR Healthy Campus Initiative (HCI), an 
integrated and comprehensive approach to elevate health and well-
being at UCR. This research will be conducted under the direction of Dr. 
Ann Cheney, Department of Social Medicine, Population and Public 
Health, UCR School of Medicine.  
 
Participants must be over the age of 18 and a current UCR staff or 
faculty member. 
 
All participants will be compensated $20 for their time. A healthy 
breakfast/lunch will be provided during the focus group. 

When is it 

Faculty only 
June 21 | 9:00 - 10:30 a.m. | HUB 268 
June 21 | 12:00 - 1:30 p.m. | HUB 268 
 
Staff only 
June 27 | 12:00 - 1 p.m. | HUB 269 
June 28 | 12:00 - 1 p.m. | HUB 269 
 
For more information or to express interest in participating in this study, 
please contact healthycampus@ucr.edu. 
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